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Comments: The Stibnite Gold Project is short-sighted and damaging and should not be allowed to move forward.
History tells us that it cannot be done without bad environmental and ecological impact, especially by
corporations that value nothing but money. We love our Idaho for standing out as a place with wide open spaces,
wilderness, natural habitats, and areas that are for wild animals and ecosystems, not just human recreation or
exploitation. Let it stay that way!



